
From: Benita Dyal 

Sent: 17 September 2018 11:49 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2018/3692/P 

Re: Planning Application for Gondar Gardens Reservoir. 

My objections to any building on the above are: 

1. This area is subject to subsidence.  Building works and increased traffic will inevitably have a 

detrimental effect on the roads and dwellings surrounding the Reservoir.   

2.  For our mental and physical welfare, we need to protect our open spaces.   

3.  West Hampstead has seen a massive increase in the building of blocks of flats with more to 

follow.  'High End' residences we do not need. 

 

 B. Dyal 

 


